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February 8, 2022 
 
Re: 6th Grade Student Activity Notice 
 
Dear 6th Grade Parents / Guardians, 
 
It’s hard to believe we are at this point in the school year, already!  We have some exciting 6th grade news to share… 
 
Beginning on Friday, February 11, 2022 all 6th grade students will have an opportunity to participate in a 6th grade 
whole group activity to be held every Friday with some extra special events currently in the works.  Please note, 
students must demonstrate appropriate behaviors and self-responsibility skills in all school settings to participate in 
weekly activities and grand events.  These include following school and classroom rules (i.e., raise your hand – no 
callouts), following directions, being respectful of people and property, coming to class prepared, keeping hands and 
feet to ourselves, and completing homework.  This initiative begins this week, providing students with multiple 
opportunities to adjust behaviors, if needed, throughout the week. Our goal is to encourage our sixth graders to reflect 
on their choices, as we work to promote a positive learning environment and their own success.  This is also a wonderful 
way to celebrate our students’ last year at Brass Castle and provide some much-needed social time with their peers.   
 
We are very much looking forward to a successful last half of the school year with our 6th grade students, as they 
continue to prepare and reinforce necessary skills for middle school.  Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs. Jessica L. Garcia 
Principal 
 
Cc:  6th Grade Educational Team  


